
The University of Manitoba Anthropology Students’ Association members and executive team is 
proud to declare that we stand in complete solidarity with our professors, lecturers, librarians, 

UMFA and SSUMFA.  
We completely support and understand the circumstances which have brought the strike and 

bargaining to the forefront during this time.  
We believe that the fight for better educational and occupational environments through 

appropriate funding and resources is extremely important.  
We support and advocate for these changes in order to increase staff retention and recruitment 

as well as a better quality of employment for our dedicated faculty members.  
While we realize that ourselves and our peers will experience increased stress and delays in 

order for this to happen, we understand that it is necessary for the betterment of The University 
of Manitoba going forward. 

We encourage our peers to join us in our support for our faculty members that work hard to 
accommodate our needs and to give us the educational experience we seek in our post-

secondary studies at The University of Manitoba. 
 


